
October 1, 2012 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:45 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Richard Walton and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for September 4, 2012 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $133,963.34. 
 
Mr. Levey spoke about the recurring leaks at the service connections along Main St. He spoke of the 
frustration in the lack of a permanent solution from the contractor. 
 
Mr. Levey spoke about a well head protection study being done with the Town of Boonsboro. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the walkthrough of the water infrastructure upgrades by Renn Engineering for the 
warranty punch lists. He also noted leak detection to be done by Fluid Conservation Technologies. 
 
Mr. Levey said that a draft operations plan for the water system is being worked on with Debra Smith and 
Rick Painter of Boonsboro. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:08 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


